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Good afternoon Mayor and Town Council,
 
Short note from Willaim Strawbridge.
 
BCC: Mayor and Town Council
 

Sincerely,
Deb Jones
 
Administrative Assistant
Town Manager’s Office

Town of Palm Beach
360 South County Road
Palm Beach Fl. 33480
Direct: 561-227-6301
Main:   561-838-5410
         
 

From: William Strawbridge <wstraw@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 7:01 PM
To: PB Civic Association <WilliamKelly@palmbeachcivic.org>; Preservation Foundation
<askier@palmbeachpreservation.org>; Shiny Sheet <Adavis@pbdailynews.com>; Town Council
<TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Retail parking
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Looks like valet parking is the best solution - paid for by retail - not by the town.
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